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I am running to serve on the Administrative Law Community Steering Committee because of my 
intense interest in discussing administrative law issues with other practitioners. At DOJ, where I 
spent much of my career, I litigated APA cases. They remain a significant part of my docket at Perkins 
Coie, where I represent clients in cases involving challenged government action or inaction. 
Administrative law has undergone dramatic changes over the last ten years, as regulatory regimes 
oscillate with each new Presidential Administration. High-profile rulemakings in which agencies seek 
to re-interpret our nation's environmental statutes are now commonplace. Understanding the 
substantive and procedural regime in which administrative agencies operate is more important now 
than ever. 

I would welcome the opportunity to reconnect with other administrative law practitioners (including 
former colleagues throughout government) and to meet other lawyers working in this exciting area. I 
look forward to greater involvement in this vital community. 

 
 


